
聖堂報告 
   常年期第五主日 

09/02/2025  

 
1. 香港教區定本主日各台公開彌撒舉行第二次募捐，以資助

「香港天主教教友總會」各項福傳活動及培育計劃。請各

位教友慷慨捐獻。 

2. 為配合教區慶祝 2025 禧年，成為有望德的「希望的朝聖者」。

本堂新設立長者團體～「納爵納福耆英薈」。 

凡年齡 60 歲或以上屬本堂教友，均可登記成為團體成員。小

堂將定時為長者舉辦活動，加強長者教友彼此間的聯繫及凝聚
力。 

「納爵納福耆英薈」首次聚會活動： 

 「耆英樂聚慶元宵」  

內容：手工藝製作、團圓湯圓、長者健康操、小福袋。 

日期：2月 12日（本星期三，大年初十五） 

時間：下午 2:30至 4:00 

地點：聖堂一樓雅聚軒 

報名：聖堂辦公室 

3. 聖堂在新春期間將進行新春「利是」捐贈，藉此傳遞彼此扶持、

愛主愛人信息；教友可以將部份「利是」 捐獻 ，投入聖堂於

2月 2日至 2月 16日設置「利是捐贈收集箱」。 

是次收集的「利是」，將會捐贈給「安貧小姊妹安養院」及

「深水埗仁愛之家」，為幫助有需要弟兄姊妹。 
 
 

上述所有報告，已張貼於聖堂正門及辦公室外報告板，並
已上載於聖堂網頁，歡迎各位查閱。主佑各位! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



       St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement 

           Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

        9th February 2025 
 
 

1. A second collection is to be taken up at all public masses today in 
support of the apostolates and formation programmes of the Hong 
Kong Central Council of Catholic Laity. Please show your 
generous support. 

2. In conjunction with the parish's celebration of the 2025 Jubilee Year 
and to become 'Pilgrims of Hope', our chapel has established the 
"St. Ignatius Chapel Senior Group”. 

All parishioners aged 60 or above are welcome to register as 

members of this group. The parish will regularly organize activities 

for seniors to enhance their connections and cohesion with one 

another. 

The first meeting, titled "St. Ignatius Chapel Senior Group 
Celebration for the Lantern Festival," with activities like making 
handicrafts, glutinous rice balls (Tangyuan), fortune bags and 
exercise for seniors will be held as follows: 

Date: February 12, 2025 (coming Wednesday) 
Time: 2:30 PM - 4:00 PM 
Venue: Faber Room (1st floor of the Chapel) 
Registration: Please register at the Chapel office. 

3. In the spirit of sharing God's love and supporting those in need this 
Chinese New Year, our Chapel is collecting donations of red 
packets (lai see). All collected red packets will be distributed to the 
Home for the Aged run by the "Little Sisters of the Poor" and the 
"Missionaries of Charity" in Sham Shui Po, Kowloon. 

All parishioners are invited to contribute a portion of their red 
packets by placing them in the donation box located inside the 
Chapel between February 2nd and 16th. Thank you for your 
generosity! 

 
The above announcements have been posted on the chapel 
website for reference.   


